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On 8th March 2019, Mr. Harish Agarwal President IEEMA along with Mr. R K Shah,
Chairman T& D Division and Mr. Sunil Misra, Director General IEEMA, met Mr. P P
Wahi, Director – IT at CBIP, they discussed about IEEMA’s collaboration with CBIP and
CIGRE on the Technical and Knowledge sharing sessions.

Meeting with Mr. P P Wahi, Director, CBIP

On 6th March 2019, Mr Sunil Misra, Director General, IEEMA and Mr Anuj Chaturvedi,
State Head, Uttar Pradesh, IEEMA met Chairman and Managing Director, UPPCL in
Lucknow. A proposal was given to CMD for meeting a select group of members either
in Delhi or Mumbai to discuss the current power sector scenario in UP. Chairman
agreed for meeting on a convenient date in April in Delhi. IEEMA officials also
requested the Chairman to share UPPCL’s plan on expansion and purchase of electrical
equipments for next 15 years, as this would help members to plan their investment.
The subject of random sampling of distribution transformers was also discussed with
him where he assured that samples are being selected from the stores as a normal
practice followed by the utility.

Meeting with Mr. Alok Kumar, Chairman ,UPPCL and Ms. Aparna U, MD, UPPCL

We have started a new online series ‘Just a Minute’ . The series is a one minute interaction about the industry 
and activities of IEEMA and available at IEEMA social media platforms and website.  

IEEMA - Just a Minute 

For more such videos, check: https://bit.ly/2HtJk1b
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